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March 15, 1954

General C. H. Chorpening
Assistant Chief of Engineers
for Civil Works

Pepartment of the Army
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear General Chorpening:

This acknowledges your letter of March 12, setting
forth the information concerning the loss of power at Garrison
Reservoir if the operating pool were maintained at levels of
1830 ot 1840 feet, as compared with 1850,

I very much appreciate your courtesy and promptness

in furnishing this data, and want to thank you for giving my
request your immediate attention.

Very truly yours,

Usher L. Burdick, M.C.
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